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January 12, 2018 

The Honorable Members of the  

2018 General Assembly 

State House  

115 State Street 

Montpelier, VT  05633 

 

Dear Members: 

 

A compilation of reports due to the General Assembly from the Department of Buildings and 

General Services can be found on our website under Commissioner’s Office; Forms and 

Publications; Legislative Reports.  For your convenience, I have attached the link to the 2018 

Reports to the General Assembly. You will find a list of those reports in the Table of Contents, 

along with reference to the legislation requiring the reports.  Some of the reports were prepared 

working in conjunction with other Departments. 

 

Should you have any questions concerning these reports, please feel free to contact me at the above 

number or by email:  chris.cole@vermont.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Christopher Cole 

Commissioner 

 

cc:  Electronic Filing – Legislative Council 

       Department of Libraries 
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